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GREENWOOD TOWNSHIP 
REGULAR MEETING 
November 12, 2019 

 
CALL TO ORDER 

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm by Supervisor Fred Lindsey. 
 
ROLL CALL 

Present:   John Miller, Carol Havrilla, Fred Lindsey, Brandi Curio, and Suzy Scott. 
 
MINUTES   

Motion was made by Miller and seconded by Curio to accept the minutes of the regular meeting of 
October 8, 2019.  

Yes: All. 
No:  None. 
Motion carried. 
 

CORRESPONDENCE    
 None. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT 
 None. 
  
CLERK’S FINANCIAL REPORTS 

Motion was made by Miller and seconded by Curio to accept the Manifest of Bills in the amounts of 
$32,415.60 for General Fund and $9,695.07 for Fire Fund. 
Yes:  All. 
No:    None. 
Motion carried. 

 
TREASURER’S REPORT   

Carol Havrilla presented the Treasurer’s report as presented. 
 

REPORTS 
Sheriff:  None. 
Fire Department:  Chief Dunsmore reported on monthly activities. 
Zoning Administrator:  Jim Havrilla reported on recent permits, zoning and nuisance violations for the 
month. 
Planning Commission:  Paul Eddy gave report on the monthly planning commission meeting. 
Z.B.A.:  No report. 
Assessor:  Rick Monk’s presented his report on current activities and gave update status on Riviera 
Resources. 

 
AGENDA APPROVAL 

Motion was made by Curio and seconded by Havrilla to approve the agenda of October 8, 2019. 
Yes: All. 
No: None. 
Motion carried. 
 

OLD BUSINESS 
A.  All discussion on the Steiner Museum discussion is still put on hold.  Supervisor Lindsey introduced 

Andy and Amy Moll as the new township representatives for the Steiner Museum. 
 
NEW BUSINESS   
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A. Appreciation and thanks were given to Billy Thornley for his contribution in the building of the new 
transfer site shed.  Billy took on the project as a requirement towards his Eagle Scout badge. 
B. Motion was made by Curio, seconded by Scott, to pay Andy and Amy Moll $40.00 each, plus 
mileage to attend the Steiner Historical Museum meetings on behalf of the township. 
C. Motion was made by Havrilla, seconded by Miller, to approve the bid from Tech Vision Media for 
installation of a video surveillance system for all township buildings. 

 
PUBLIC COMMENT  
 None. 
 
REMARKS FROM THE BOARD 
 Havrilla gave thanks to all the veterans for their service. 
 
NEXT MEETING 

Tuesday, December 10, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. 
 
MEETING ADJOURNED  

Motion was made by Curio, seconded by Havrilla, to adjourn at 6:25 p.m. 
Yes: All. 
No:  None. 
Motion carried. 
 
 

 
_____________________________              _______________________________ 
Suzanne C. Scott, Clerk                    Fred V. Lindsey, Supervisor 


